
Student Support AEBG WorkGroup  
June 19, 2018 
1-3 pm  
 

● Tour of FUHSD Adult School  
● Mark your calendar: District Opening Day will be held on Thursday, September 20, at 

Foothill College.  Leadership would like to have a presentation on data.  The data will 
reflect the number of students sent to the CC from the adult schools.  This may be 
powerful and a good eye-opening experience.  

 
● Update from school sites  FUHSD Adult School Higher level ESL students Palo Alto has 

had 2 successful classes for their transition students.  They can focus on jobs or career 
focused. Anthony will share the flyer so we can share it with our students.  The class is 
½ on ground and online.  The webinar part of the course is recorded and can be 
replayed.  Janie is trying to contact Campbell Adult School to follow up on ESL tracking 
of students who test out of our programs via placement testing. 

● Has anyone RSVP’d to this event?  The Southwest Bay 
Counseling Collaborative (SWBCCN), Friday, June 29​th  
8:30 am. -3:30 pm-​ 5 members will attend. 

● Work across agencies and between community college 
and K-12- adult school systems as an integrated 
cross-agency team.  Today we will map out our process 
(scope of work) and then begin implementation by fall, 
so we can provide multi-agency integrated services to 
better support our students.  

● FUHSD process that seems to work to transition to 
DeAnza is as follows:  

1. CCC apply & De Anza application (takes a few days for 
students to get their ID#) 

2. Complete FAFSA Application & student registers for 
placement test 

3. When they have completed their placement test they are 
done they are sent the link to register for an appointment 
with Felisa 

4.  They let me know what time their appointment is and 
then I email Felisa to tell her what time the apt is and 
any other details that I feel would be helpful 

5. Felisa follows up with student prior to their appointment  
6.  At the first De Anza College appointment Felisa usually 

gives a mini orientation to support the student.  
Felisa will send out an email with more info: Summer Bridge - ( 
Which is the 3rd week of Aug) Adult Ed- could we do something 
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as a mini orientation or have students attend this at the time of 
the FUHSD Workshops.  
 
See you at De Anza College on Aug. 14, 2018 from 1-3 pm. 

 
 
 


